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TO   :    DECEMBER INTAKE’S STUDENTS 2024 2025 

FROM  :    FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

SUBJECT :    ANNOUNCEMENT ON BKA’S APPLICATION FOR DECEMBER INTAKE  

       2024/2025 

DATE  :    01ST JULY 2025 

 

Assalamu’alaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh 

Dear December Intake Students of CFS IIUM 2024/2025,  

May this announcement reach you while you are in the best state of Iman and health by the 

grace of Allah Subhana-hu wa Ta’ala. 

Kindly note that, for December Intake’s Students 2024/2025, if you are from B40 and M40 

family with gross income less than RM11,820.00, you are required to submit your parent’s 

payslip / Borang Pengesahan Pendapatan Keluarga (BPPK) for BKA application through 

email to Sr. Izzah (izzahzuk@iium.edu.my).  

Students from Sabah, Sarawak, and Labuan are required to attached together with a copy 

of their air flight ticket to claim the air flight allowance. 

 

Example for the email: 

Subject email: BKA THIRD INTAKE 2024/2025 

Name:  

Matric card number: 

Identity card number: 

Phone number: 

 

Due date of application: 10th July 2025. 

**Application submitted after the deadline will not be entertained. 

 

Should you have any inquiries, kindly email or contact me at 09-518 3430: Sr. Izzah 

 

 
Thank You.  

 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

CFS IIUM GAMBANG 

 

 

 


